
 

      
Patrick H. Taylor  6 Liberty Lane West 
Chief Regulatory Counsel      Hampton, NH 03842 
taylorp@unitil.com     
 
T 603.773.6544 www.unitil.com  

May 18, 2022 
 

BY ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Daniel Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
 
RE: DE 21-030: Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. Request for Change in Rates 
 Compliance Tariff – Permanent Rates 
 
Chairman Goldner: 
 
On behalf of Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (“UES”), enclosed by electronic filing only are 
clean and redlined copies of the following tariff pages, filed in compliance with NHPUC 
Order No. 26,623 in the above referenced proceeding.  These pages are for effect June 1, 
2022. 
 

NHPUC No. 3 – Electricity Delivery, Unitil Energy Systems, Inc 
 
Fifth Revised Page 1 
Fifty-Second Revised Pages 4-5 
Seventy-Fourth Revised Page 6 
Second Revised Pages 9, 13-15, 17-19, 
22 
Fourth Revised Page 24 
Fifteenth Revised Page 48 
Ninth Revised Page 49 
Fourteenth Revised Page 51 
Fifteenth Revised Pages 52-53 
Sixth Revised Page 54 
Ninth Revised Page 55 

Fourth Revised Page 58 
Fourteenth Revised Pages 59-60 
Seventh Revised Page 61 
First Revised Page 61-A 
Sixth Revised Page 62 
Third Revised Page 63-D 
Sixth Revised Page 63-E 
Fourth Revised Page 63-F 
Seventeenth Revised Page 66 
First Revised Page 66-A 
First Revised Pages 69-B – 69G 
Supplement No. 2, Eighth Revised Page 1 

 
The Company is also submitting a clean illustrative whole-house time of use rate tariff, 
Schedule TOU-D (Domestic Delivery Service), which will take effect July 6, 2022 to 
synchronize with electric vehicle time of use rates, which become effective 90 days after 
the Order No. 26,604 (April 7, 2022) in DE 20-170. The Company is providing an 
illustrative Schedule TOU-D at this time because it does not include the step adjustment 
pending for effect on July 1, 2022. 
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If you have any questions regarding the enclosed compliance filing, please do not hesitate 
to contact me.  
 

Sincerely, 

 
Patrick H. Taylor 
Chief Regulatory Counsel 
Unitil Service Corp. 

 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Service List  
  


